
RDH PROGRESS REPORT: July 2nd, 2013 

The project is progressing really well (pic attached from today). We are in the same 
week of the schedule previously issued but have lost two days. Last week was a 
washout and with the best intentions of all concerned it is nearly impossible to produce 
in heavy rain. The freight elevator in the hotel will be used to transport glass for the 
notch. The main and sub roof will be tendered in the next month and hopefully we can fit 
that in this year. Other than that there are no real issues to report or that Rick on site 
feels should be raised. The team (owners, Wall Financial included of course) is working 
well together to keep the project moving in the right direction. 

Michael Roche BSc (HONS) 

RDH Building Engineering Ltd. 

 

 

 


